
Waterloo Plan Commission
Scoring Committee
February 7,2025

A meeting of the Waterloo Plan Commission was held on February 7 , 2025 , at 4:30 pm at the

Waterloo Historic Depot. Members present were:

Robert Knott, President
Jack Oaks
Renee Duszynski, Clerk-Treasurer

Verlinda Eberly
Pam Howard, Town Manager

The following business was discussed, and action taken: Unless specified all votes were

unanlmous

Comp Plan: Oaks shared calculations. HWC scored the highest. Motion to approve HWC

contingent on receiving grant made by Howard (Knott) passed.

adjoumed aI4;39 p.m
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